
 

 

Pulaski County Election Commission 

Meeting Minutes  

November 16, 2021 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Members Present:       Kristi M. Stahr 

         David G. Scott 

              

Staff Present:       Melinda Lemons  

Amanda Dickens 

     

Visitors Present: There were several visitors in attendance. 

 

The commissioners and election department staff were guests of Wrightsville City 

Council. A quorum was present, with two commissioners in attendance. This meeting 

was held at Wrightsville City Hall. 

The pledge of allegiance was omitted.  

Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes  

The approval of previous meeting minutes was omitted. 

Business 

Redistricting Map Presentation 

There were four proposed redistricting maps presented. Those who were present were 

given the opportunity to view the maps and ask any questions they had at the time. 

The public will have until November 28, 2021 at 12:00 a.m. to provide their 

comments. The commissioners will meet on December 1, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. to review 

the public comments.  

 

Other Business 

Announcements 

 

Public Comments 

There were various questions asked regarding the redistricting maps that were 

presented. 
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Public Comments via YouTube: 

This meeting was not streamed on YouTube, therefore there were no public 

comments from YouTube. 

 

Schedule of Upcoming Meeting 

November 19, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. for the provisional ballot hearing for the November 

9, 2021 Central Arkansas Library System Special Election and the certification of 

official election results for the November 9, 2021 Central Arkansas Library System.  

 

December 1, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. to review public comment regarding redistricting and 

approve the redistricting maps for Little Rock School District.  

 

December 8, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. to make recommendations for Metroplan regarding the 

redistricting maps. 

 

December 15, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. to make final decision regarding redistricting maps.  

 

This meeting was not adjourned by the commissioners since they were a guest at 

Wrightsville City Council.  

 

 

 


